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the push back from the CPS and
crimes not progressing  to
prosecution successfully. We are
currently seeking a partner Force to
work in collaboration with. This
partnership will ensure that the
platform fits processes perfectly and
we can be confident that we have
fully understood the requirements.

We are constantly seeking to
partner with forces to further
enhance functionality, should the
benefit of using a platform of this
nature be of interest and your Force
would like to help shape this
software please do get in touch.

One other area we have been
working on is  Professional
Development. Our current PDR
platform, with its comprehensive
functionality based around police
HR processes, has undergone a
significant facelift and is now
available as a Cloud hosted offering.
We understand that Forces are
under increased scrutiny with
regard to leadership training
approaches and have provided for
the management of this with our
leadership academy module. We are
now working on a holistic approach
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for this platform, whereby our
wellbeing, staff support, training
and qualification functionalities will
be available as added modules.
Allowing forces to manage their
staff's professional development
together with their personal
development and support.

Upcoming Events

KIM are proud to be exhibiting at
the Police Superintendents’
Association annual conference in
Stratford-Upon-Avon from 11-13
September. We would be delighted
to discuss how our professional
development solution can help with
engagement, attrition and
implementation of leadership styles
—or indeed about any of our digital
solutions and how they can
increase efficiencies within your
organisation.
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